
      

August 4, 2021 

 

Dutchman’s Bait and Tackle 

 

Attention:  Angie Leach  

Angie, spontaneity is a good thing!  You have been such a great supporter 
of the St. James Fishing Club on so many occasions that the Club decided 
last night to show our appreciation with a “thank you” voucher.   

Vouchers are nice but sometimes can be limiting or focused on one vendor 
or merchant …. So, we decided why not simply Cash! 

Rumor has it you like a good steak dinner – so please use the enclosed 
money to treat yourself to a nice steak dinner!     

 

Sincerely, 

 

Craig Thompson – Club President  

 

CC: Board of Directors 


